
 

Dear Cantonese Club Members: 

 

2024 Membership Renewal & Chinese New Year Dinner Party 

粵語聯誼會 2024年會員更新及新年聚餐 

I hope you all had a happy Thanksgiving yesterday.  I am thankful for your support of LWV 

Cantonese Club in 2023, and hope that you will continue to support us in 2024!   

Three major events have been scheduled for 2024, all to be held at Clubhouse 5: 

1. Monday 2/12/24 4:30 PM – Chinese New Year Dinner Party 

2. Monday 6/10/24 4:30 PM – Dragon Boat Festival Dinner Party 

3. Monday 9/16/24 4:30 PM – Mid-Autumn Festival Dinner Party 

Besides these events, there are special interest groups that meet throughout the year: Hiking 

Group, Taichi Practice Group, Chen Style Taichi Group, & Cantonese Opera Group.  Please visit 

our website for further details about these groups.  For 2024 & 2025, I have also organized 4 

Bus Tours to China with Cantonese speaking tour guide.  Please stay tuned for the 

announcement email!   

Membership renewals will start next week.  Dues will be $10 per person.  We will also start 

accepting payment for the Chinese New Year Dinner Party - $15 for members, $20 for non-

members. 

You do not need to fill out a membership form for renewals.  Instead, we will ask you to verify 

your personal information on file, as you submit payment at the following locations: 

❖ Anna Chu – Clubhouse #2 outdoors (under awning) – Mon, Tue, Fri, & Sat 8 – 10 am 

❖ Eliza Lipton - Clubhouse #2 outdoors – Mon to Sat (except Thurs) 9 – 10:30 am 

❖ Zelle Anna - please text 949.441.9090 for ID 

Any questions, please reply to this e-mail.  Thank you for your continued support of LWV 

Cantonese Club! 

LWV Cantonese Club  

Anna Chu 

https://lagunawoodsvillage.com/amenities/clubs/cantonese-club 

e-mail: lwvcantoneseclub@gmail.com 

https://lagunawoodsvillage.com/amenities/clubs/cantonese-club

